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Position and policy on lowering investment units 
 

 

1. Position on lowering investment units 

HOYA CORPORATION (the “Company”) recognizes the importance of lowering investment 

units in order to broaden investor base and revitalize the stock market. 

 

2. Policy on lowering investment units 

The Company will continue to carefully consider the lowring of investment units, taking into 

account the Company's stock price, stock market trends, changes in the shareholder 

composition, and the impact of an increase in the number of shareholders on existing 

shareholders. At this point, specific measures such as a stock split and its timing have not yet 

been determined.  

 

(Note) This disclosure is made in accordance with Article 409 of the Securities Listing 

Regulations of the Tokyo Stock Exchange (Disclosure of Lowering Investment Units), as the 

investment unit of our shares is 500,000 yen or more as of March 31, 2023. 

 

-End- 


